
NEW SECRETARY FOR RRF 

For some time, Dr. Richard Olendorff has served in a dual capacity as both Secretary 
and Editor for the Foundation; he accepted these tasks with the understanding that the 
extra assignment was only a temporary arrangement. At the annual meeting recently 
held in Ithaca, the Board of Directors unanimously approved the appointment of Dr. 
Donald Johnson of the University of Idaho as Secretary of R. R. F. We are grateful 
for Don's acceptance, and we thank Butch for his very capable services in the past. 
Please direct all future business for the Secretary to Don at his address: Department of 
Biological Sciences, University of Idaho, Moscow, ID 83843. 


